FEDERAL RESERVE BANK

OF NEW YORK
Fiscal Agent of the United States

Circular No. 4369 1
September 14, 1956 J

MISSING MAIL POUCH OF NEW ONE DOLLAR
SILVER CERTIFICATES

To all Banks in the
Second Federal Reserve District:

We have been requested by the Treasury Department to notify all
banks in our District that a mail pouch of new one dollar silver certi-
ficates, bearing the serial numbers C-62184001-1 through C-62228000-I,
has disappeared while in transit. This pouch was shipped on September
6 from Washington to the Memphis Branch of the Federal Keserve
Bank of St. Louis. If you detect any of these notes in circulation, please
notify us immediately.

Additional copies of this circular will be furnished upon request.

Alfred Hayes,

President.
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